Extension of EOI  Submission date

Due to unavoidable circumstances the Expressions of Interest (EOI) for Individual Consulting Services for Preparation of Dhaka Integrated Environment & Water Resources Management Project (DIEWRMP), DWASA published (wasa PI-552(2008) in the Daily New Age and the Dainik Samakal on19/7/08 as well as in DWASA website is hereby extended upto 14/8/08. The other terms and condition will remain unchanged.
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Superintending Engineer & Project Director
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